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Thursday  24th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

We have made it to the half term break! Well done to all the children in Mice class who have 

all settled so well at Stelling Minnis. They have achieved so much this half term. Routines have 

been established and children are confident and independent toileting, putting coats and wel-

lies on, choosing books to take home, participating in Worship, enjoying Muddy Mondays. 

They have loved PE sessions with Mrs Horton and are expert bouncers of balls now!  It was 

wonderful to experience our first Farming Thursday and meet all the animals  and listen to 

Farmer Henry.  

It’s amazing to think many of them had little phonic knowledge at the start of term and they 

are now confident with a range of GPC’s and able to orally blend. They continue to make great 

progress in maths and having sorted, matched and compared  and they are now working with 

numbers 1,2 and 3; subitising, recognising numerals and finding one more and one less than, 

The class are so much fun and it has been a joy to work with them alongside Ms Lee, Mrs 

Gifford (who now covers the class once a fortnight) and Miss Foord our trainee teacher. 

We wish you all a very well deserved break! 

Reminders & Messages  

 

 

Parents' Evenings- Nov 12th and 13th between 3.30pm and 5pm. Appointments can be booked from 
the first day back after the break. A sign up sheet will be available at the gate before and after school. 

Stay and Play for any pre schoolers- Wednesday 13th November 1.30—3pm—spread the word please! 


